Stanton, Jim

From: Stanton, Jim

Sent: Friday, August 24, 2007 11:32 AM

To: Luke, Tim

Cc: Stanton, Jim; Yenter, Cindy

Subject: New Address For Frank Erwin (WM of 36A)

The new address is 711 East Ave North, Hagerman. He has not moved, the city just changed the address system.
Please change your watermaster directory accordingly. 1 have changed the region directory, and will send out an address
change so we can update his personal water rights.



